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Rolling Hills Middle School 
8th Grade Academic and Behavior Expectation 

Spring 2019 
 
Dear Parents or Guardians, 
 
The Rolling Hills Middle School staff works extremely hard to create a positive and 
safe learning environment for all students.  Though we are nearing the end of our 
school year, there is still important learning that needs to occur in order to prepare 
your child for high school. 
 
With that in mind, communication between home and school increases your child’s 
success.  For students to participate in the end-of-the-year activities and the 
promotion ceremony, our expectation is that students will: 
 

• continue to successfully complete their academic assignments, 
• exhibit appropriate behavior, including being in the right place at the right 

time (tardies and absences) and making sound decisions that positively affect 
classroom and school climate, and 

• cover any library and related school fines. 
 
We have met with all 8th grade students in their ELA classrooms to review 
expectations and to remind students of what is necessary in order to have the 
privilege of attending the end-of-the-year activities, up to and including our 
promotion ceremony scheduled for June 12th at 9:00 am.  Referrals, tardies, 
absences, and grades will be reviewed on a case by case basis. 
 
Please have a conversation with your child about the importance of successfully 
completing all academic assignments, appropriate school behaviors, and covering 
any school related fines. 
 
We appreciate your support and thank you for your attention to this matter as we 
work together to increase student success and prepare our students for their futures. 
 
Please call our office at 408-364-5150, if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ted Cribari III   Kristen Prindle  Steven Fisher 
Principal   Assistant Principal  Dean of Students 


